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Molden, Sandee K.

From: Katy Blanchette [kblanchette@branford-ct.gov]
Sent;  Tuesday, December 15, 2009 10:07 AM

To: Molden, Sandee K.

Subject: 123 Pine Orchard Road, Branford CT

Dear Ms. Molden,

To the best of my knowledge, the GIS wetland map for 123 Pine Orchard Road, Branford, CT has not been
changed or modified since the summer of 2009.

Please let us know if you have any further questions.
Best Regards,

Katy Blanchette

Inland Wetlands Assistant
Town of Branford

P.O Box 150

Branford, CT 06405

(203) 315-0616
(203)889-3172 FAX
kblanchette@branford-ct.gov

12/15/2009



